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Radiohead is scheduled to perform in Tel Aviv on July 19.
Palestinian artists and civil society coalitions have called for a boycott of Israel as a nonviolent means to attain freedom, justice and equality.
Just as artists were called on to refrain from playing in South Africa during apartheid, artists, like Radiohead, are urged not to entertain apartheid Israel.
Israel maintains a regime of institutionalized racial discrimination and systematic oppression over the Palestinian people which meets the UN definition of apartheid.
Concerts by artists such as Radiohead help Israel’s regime of occupation and apartheid cover up its massive violations of Palestinian human rights. 
Radiohead doesn’t belong there.
Please sign petition to urge Radiohead to respect the Palestinian picket line: https://actionsprout.io/AFAD07

Click to add local group name and contact information
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